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Virginia Coalition for the Prevention of Elder Abuse, Inc. 
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Richmond, Virginia 23255 
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MINUTES 
Annual Meeting  

June 1, 2017 
1:00 PM 

VA Beach Hotel Resort and Conference Center 
 

VCPEA held its Annual Meeting during the Annual Conference.  
 
Regarding new Board members, a motion was made and seconded. The motion then carried to 
approve the board positions of the following:  
 
Diane Hoffman, Jefferson Area Coalition to End Elder Abuse 
Marjorie Marker, Virginia Department of Aging and Rehabilitative Services (DARS)  
 
Regarding new Board officers, a motion was made and seconded. The motion then carried to 
approve the officer positions as follows:  
 
Susan Umidi remains President 
Marjorie Marker, Vice President.    
Courtney O’Hara remains Secretary 
Joyce Martin remains Treasurer   
 
The meeting concluded with a Tribute to Helen J. Napps, by Joy Duke. Finally, Nancy S. 
Goodman accept the Helen J. Napps 2017 Award of Excellence. 
 
Meeting was a brief and adjourned prior to the start of the 2 o’clock breakout sessions. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Courtney O’Hara 
Secretary 


